
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 23 February 2022 10:00 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 22/00357/F 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Ref: 22/00357/F The Dovecote, Burdrop Farm, Burdrop, Oxfordshire, OX15 5RN 
 
Thank you for consulting us in connection the above application. The development 
site is in an area of archaeological interest, however the proposals will only result in 
a very small new below ground impact, and therefore, there are no archaeological 
constraints to this scheme. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Victoria  
 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA 
Planning Archaeologist  
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services  
 


